
Livonia Public Schools        
Director of Operations  

 
Date: March 6, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   2018 Construction Projects (Masonry and Carpentry) 
 

I would like to discuss bid responses received for the 2018 construction projects 
(masonry and carpentry) at Buchanan Elementary, Jackson Early Childhood 
Center, Livonia Career Technical Center, and Webster Elementary, along with 
the arch/entryway projects at Niji-Iro, the Administration Building, Garfield 
Community, and Churchill High School, during the next Building and Site 
Committee meeting on Monday, March 12, 2018. 
 
As we’ve discussed previously with the Board, these two specific trades were 
rebid and, thus, were not ready for Board approval with the rest of the summer 
2018 construction bids. Scott Smith from Plante Moran CRESA will be joining us 
at the Committee of the Whole meeting to discuss details.  
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, March 12, 2018, 
Committee of the Whole Meeting. As always, let me know if there are any 
additional questions. Thank you. 

 
   

PF/ko 
 
Attachments 
 
c:  Board of Education 

 


